From: o

Sent: Saturday 12 October 2024 08:36
To: Longford Local Area Plan
Subject: EXTERNAL - Draft Longford Town Local Area Plan

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

With reference to the proposed further development of Battery Court.

As Residents-we formally lodge our objection to this draft/plan.

This disproportionate over-development would generate congestion to a quiet,contained & established estate.
With respect, | ask you to review your plans and reconsider an alternative location.

Sincerely,

LisaMai Cullen & Joseph Cullen

-Battery Court.





